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June 17, 2022 

 

 

Mayor and City Council  

City of Hilshire Village 

8301 Westview Drive 

Houston, Texas 77055 

 

Re: Engineer's Report for June 21, 2022 Council Meeting 

 HDR Job No. 10281855 

 

Dear Mayor and Council Members: 

 

HDR Engineering, Inc. (HDR) is pleased to submit this report on engineering related issues from 

May 13, 2022 to June 17, 2022.

 

1. On-Going Services (10336207): 

 

a. 8006 Anadell Street – 

 

➢ On May 27,  2022, HDR performed an As Built Inspection on the Pool Drainage 

Plan for 8006 Anadell Street. The as built drainage plan submittal is currently 

being reviewed for comments.  

 

b. 1220 Archley Drive –  

 

➢ On June 6, 2022, HDR performed a parking pad layout inspection  for 1220 

Archley Drive.  The inspection was passed with exceptions noted. 

 

c. 1210 Ridgeley Drive – 

 

➢ On June 14, 2022, HDR reviewed and returned comments for the Drainage Plan 

for 1210 Ridgeley Drive.  HDR is currently coordinating comments and awaiting 

resubmittal to address comments on the drainage plan.  

 

d. Wirt Road Safety Project/City of Houston Interlocal Agreement – 

 

➢ Mr. Patrick Nguyen (COH TDO Division Manager) confirmed that Council 

Member Peck’s Council District Special Fund (CDSF) has been programmed in 

other street projects within her District. Unless she would like to redirect her fund, 

they do not believe that cost sharing or contribution to the Wirt Road Safety Project 

(i.e. sidewalk design services) is possible at this point.  However, the COH is 

committed to assist City of Hilshire Village in providing assistance with plan and 

permit review/approval including coordination with CenterPoint and other utility 

companies.  
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➢ Based on this information, an Interlocal Agreement (ILA) with COH will no longer 

be required, only the ILA with HC Precinct 3 will be needed since they will be 

funding and overseeing the sidewalk construction. 

 

 

If there are any questions concerning the information contained in this report, we will be glad to 

discuss them with you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

HDR Engineering, Inc. 

 

 

 

Javier Vasquez, P.E., CFM 

Civil Engineer 

 

cc: Files (10336207) 


